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Circular to Parents, School Year 12-13 

MS2 No.90 
MS3 No.94 

                                

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Parents’ Evening for MS2 and MS3 (Release of IB Results May 2013) 

 

        A parents’ evening for MS2 and MS3 will be held on 12 July 2013 (Friday) from 

7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in the School Hall (2/F) on Campus 2.  We will release the IB 

results May 2013 and elaborate some latest development of the school in the next 

school year etc.  A  Q & A session will be arranged to answer parents’ questions.  

 

Please fill in the Reply Slip below and have your child return it to his/her 

homeroom teacher on or before 10 July 2013 (Wednesday).   

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO     
Principal      

    

----------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  
“Parents’ Evening for MS2 and MS3 (Release of IB Results May 2013)” 

(Please return this to the homeroom teacher on or before 10 July 2013.) 
 (Please put a   in the appropriate box .)  

 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

I have noted the content of the circular “Parents’ Evening for MS2 and MS3 (Release 
of IB Results May 2013)”. 
 

□ I will attend the above Parents’ Evening. Please reserve ____ seat(s). 

□ I am unable to attend the above Parents’ Evening. 

    
Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: _________________ 

Date: __________________ Contact Number: _________________ 
 

 

 MS2 No.90 
 MS3 No.94 
 


